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UPDATE FROM THE BOARD: 

YOUR INPUT:

Kia Ora to our community
The Forest View High School Board has met to begin the process of appointing a new
principal to lead us into the future.
So far we have met to establish a time line for the appointment process. We hope to have
made the appointment by early October in time to start in the New Year of 2026.

We have appointed an external consultant, Wayne Gribble who has many years of
experience in education both in a teaching and consulting role. We welcome Wayne’s
guidance and support.
We would like your input and are holding hui for staff, community and students to capture
your voice to help us with guidance for the most suitable leader for our school.

KEY DATES: 

FOREST VIEW
HIGH SCHOOL

Principal Appointment Process

Very soon a link will be given out to whanau and staff to complete a survey.
It would be great if you would take the time to complete the five questions, we will be asking you
so that we have the information required to take the next steps in the recruiting process.
The five questions will be:
1.What is Forest View High School doing well and what would you like to see us continue?
2.  What is Forest View High School not doing so well and what would you like to see stop?
3.What opportunities exist that you would like to see Forest View High School explore that we

are currently not doing?
4.What are the characteristics, qualities and skills you would most like to see in the new

Principal of Forest View High School?
5.  Is there any other information you think we should know?

We appreciate the time you will give us in completing this survey and we value your input.

SURVEY LINK IS LIVE FOR STAFF & STUDENTS 11   - 20  JUNE 2025  TH TH

SURVEY LINK IS LIVE FOR WHĀNAU, LOCAL IWI & THE WIDER COMMUNITY 
16  - 20  JUNE 2025 TH TH


